
Tuesday, October 31st
● Pledge:

- Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance. I pledge
allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic
for which it stands; one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and
justice for all.

● Moment of Silence:

- As we begin another day, let us pause for a moment of silence to reflect,
meditate, pray, or engage in any other silent activity.

● FCCLA

- It is that time of year again, FCCLA's Fall Blood Drive. Nov. 7, we will host a
blood drive in the North Gym. We have a goal of 60 successful donations. You
must be 16 years of age to donate. You can retrieve your permission slip from
Mrs. Maker starting Wednesday, Nov. 1. If you have questions about the blood
drive, Wednesday there will be an informational meeting during the first part of
power hour or you can come ask Mrs. Maker.

● Heritage Club

- There will be an Heritage Club meeting on Wednesday, November 1st during
the first half of power hour. Room 51 in the outback.

● Portraits
- ALL Picture retakes, including seniors, will be Nov 2 in the cafeteria.You will

be called according to your English Class.

● Juniors
- Youth Leadership Oklahoma (YLOK) is currently accepting applications

for Class 24. YLOK is seeking applicants who are current high school
juniors and passionate about advocating for their community and state.
During the program, 52 selected students from across the state will
travel throughout Oklahoma from June 2-7th and learn about critical
issues that impact Oklahoman's (ethics, entrepreneurship, health care,
economics, philanthropy, tribal, government, etc). Participants will have



the opportunity to connect with peers and develop their leadership and
teambuilding skills. This program is provided at no cost to the
participants. Applications can be found on google classroom and are
due December 2nd, 2023.

- If you have any questions see Mrs. Chadd or Mrs. Blakemore

● Seniors
- We have an exciting opportunity for ALL SENIORS. Have a custom-designed

senior salute in your honor in this year's yearbook! Let the talented yearbook
class create a beautiful tribute just for you.

- To participate, grab a form from the Class of 2024 Google Classroom, the main
office, or see Mrs. Fields. The submission deadline is noon on December 8, so
don't wait until the last minute!

This is your chance to be recognized and celebrated in a unique way. Don't miss out
on this special opportunity!


